
 

 
 
14 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We have closed the list for the Wakehurst Science Festival trip now, as all 60 places have now 
been filled. 
 
Everyone who completed the form with student details has been successful in being allocated a 
place, and we will email confirmation later this week. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Miss A Price 
Teacher of Science 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/assets/13-September-Year-8M-8N-8O-An-Opportunity-to-go-on-a-Science-Trip.pdf

